Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Amber Griffin <AGriffin@yatespetroleum.com>
Friday, September 30, 2016 10:57 AM

Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Amber Groves

Satchmo SWD State #1 (2RP-3736)
SatchmoSWDStatel_C141_060316 Final.pdf

Mike/Heather - All work has been completed as per the previously approved NMOCD work plan for the release that
occurred at the Satchmo SWD State #1 (2RP-3736) on June 3, 2016. Please find attached a Final C-141 requesting

closure.

Amber - The site is being seeded today as was stated in the work plan.

Thank you,

Amber Griffin

Environmental Representative
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111

Cell: (575) 513-8799



